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Tonight we will recognize several individuals who, 
through their actions, support and embody our 

District’s Mission to THINK MORE, LEARN MORE, 
and BE MORE TOGETHER. 



  

  
  

  
 

  
  

  
  

  
  

  

 

 
  

     
     

  

With congratulations on this exceptional honor, the Pocatello/Chubbuck School 
District 25 is pleased to announce that seven local seniors earned recognition as 
2025 National Merit Scholarship Program Semifinalists. 

CENTURY HIGH SCHOOL 
Max J. Agres 
Adam G. Dolle 
Jacob G. Finch 
Edmund S. Jardine 
Tyler M. Le 

HIGHLAND HIGH SCHOOL 
Trevor C. Lintvedt 

POCATELLO HIGH SCHOOL 
Bran Z. Rollins 

Recognitions 
Seven PCSD 25 seniors named as 
Semifinalists for the 2025 National Merit 
Scholarship Program 

These local seniors join more than 16,000 Semifinalists named in the 70th annual 
National Merit Scholarship Program. These academically talented high school seniors 
have an opportunity to continue in the competition for some 6,870 National Merit 
Scholarships worth nearly $26 million that will be offered next spring. To be 
considered for a Merit Scholarship® award, Semifinalists must fulfill several 
requirements to advance to the Finalist level of the competition. About 95 percent of 
the Semifinalists are expected to attain Finalist standing, and approximately half of 
the Finalists will win a National Merit Scholarship, earning the Merit Scholar® title. 
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